May Bank Holiday Training Days in Bristol
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Bristol Table Tennis Academy Club are running two half term training days on Tuesday 30th May and Thursday
Ist June. It is open to players of all ages and ability who want to improve their technique and game. Sessions
will be run by academy coaches and academy players, with a focus on drills to suit all standards.

Further details and contact information can be found on the attachment.
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